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Greetings to all Peace Ambassadors, supporters and friends of UPF! 
This month we introduce the first issue of our new quarterly 
magazine, "Connections." The link below will take you to the e-book 
on our website, www,upf,org. We hope you find it informative and 
inspiring! 
 

    

    

  

 

Summer 2024   
Interfaith Efforts for Peace 
in the Middle East 
This first edition of “Connections” 
focuses on efforts by UPF, our partners 
and supporters, to understand, explain, 
and help resolve the conflicts that 
continue to plague the Middle East, 
especially by bringing together followers 
of the Abrahamic faiths who share a 
common desire for peace in the region.  
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Your Donation Still 
Needed For Medical Aid 
in Gaza  
UPF-Europe and the Middle East (UPF-
EUME) is partnering with Project 
C.U.R.E. to deliver medical supplies and 
equipment to hospitals in Palestine. 
  
Click the link below to donate, and for 
more information. 
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Scholars Examine 
Media’s Role in Shaping 
Religious Views 
  
In a webinar on June 25, 2024, IMAP-
USA examined the role of media in 
shaping current perspectives on religion 
and values. The panelists emphasized 
the need for ethical journalism, including 
fair and unbiased reporting on religious 
issues. 

  

See More  

  

    

    

UPF Discusses Asia 
Pacific Union at Malaysia 
Parliament  
A delegation from UPF-Asia Pacific, led 
by Hon. Ek Nath Dhakal, chairman of 
UPF-Asia Pacific, visited the Parliament 
of Malaysia on July 2, 2024. The 
delegation was received by Tan Sri 
Dato’ Johari bin Abdul, speaker of the 
House of Representatives, and ten 

  

 



 

 

members from the House and 
Senate. Hon. Dhakal gave a 
presentation on UPF’s proposal for an 
Asia Pacific Union, aimed at fostering 
regional collaboration and peace-
building efforts. 
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Bolivian Town Honors 
Families on Global Day 
of Parents 
  
About 150 participants joined UPF-
Bolivia in the small town of Corocoro on 
the Andean Plateau, to celebrate the 
Global Day of Parents on June 3, 2024. 
The town is best known for its copper 
mines, and the event was held in the 
Corocoro Mining Workers Union 
Theater. 
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